
     
 

 

VETERANS! 
 

Did you know the Oregon Department of Corrections 
(DOC) has a partnership with the Veterans Affairs (VA) for 

an On-The-Job Training Program? 
 

 If you are a veteran who was hired recently, you might qualify 
to receive education benefits through the VA.  

The correctional officer 12-month trial service period has been 
approved by the VA as a qualifying On-the-Job Training 

program.  
In other words – you may be eligible to receive a check each 

month from the VA – in addition to your DOC paycheck! 
 

If you are interested, and think you are eligible to receive 
education benefits through the VA,  
email the program coordinators,  

Cynthia Rodriguez or Stephanie Johnston  
Cynthia.Rodriguez@doc.oregon.gov 

Stephanie.M.Johnston@doc.oregon.gov  
 
 Please take advantage of  

this great program we offer  
to our Veterans! 
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